The Malaysian Institute of
A Certified Public Accountants

MALAYSIA (Institut Akauntan Awam Bertauliah Malaysia) (3246-U)

May 22, 2017

Mr Ken Siong

Technical Director

International Ethics Standards Board for Accountants

International Federation of Accountants

529 5" Avenue, 6t Floor

New York, New York 10017

United States of America : Via Online Submission

Dear Mr Ken Siong

COMMENTS ON IESBA EXPOSURE DRAFT,

PROPOSED REVISIONS TO CLARIFY THE APPLICABILITY OF PROVISIONS
IN PART C OF THE EXTANT CODE TO PROFESSIONAL ACCOUNTANTS

IN PUBLIC PRACTICE '

We thank you for the opportunity to comment on IESBA Exposure Draft, Proposed Revisions
to Clarify the Applicability of Provisions in Part C of the Extant Code to Professional
Accountants in Public Practice.

In this regard, we are pleased to attach the Institute’s comments as set out in Appendix | for
your consideration. :

‘Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned or the Institute’s Senior Technical
Manager, Ms Hoh Kim Hyan, at +603-2698 9622 should you require any clarification.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

o
FOO YOKE P{N (Mr)
Executive Director

No. 15, Jalan Medan Tuanku . Tel : 603-2698 9622 . Email : micpa@micpa.com.my
50300 Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Fax : 603-2698 9403 Website : www.micpa.com.my




APPENDIX |

THE MALAYSIAN INSTITUTE OF CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS
(INSTITUT AKAUNTAN AWAM BERTAULIAH MALAYSIA)

International Ethics Standards Board for Accountants

Proposed Revisions to Clarify the Applicability of Provisions in Part C of the Extant
Code to Professional Accountants in Public Practice

Questionnaire

The IESBA welcomes comments on all matters addressed in the ED, but especially those
identified in the Request for Specific Comments below. Comments are most helpful when
they refer to specific paragraphs, include the reasons for the comments, and, where
appropriate, make specific suggestions for any proposed changes to wording. When a
respondent agrees with proposals in this ED, it will be helpful for the IESBA to be made
aware of this view.

Question 1
Do respondents agree with:

(&) The proposed applicability paragraphs; and

(b) The proposed location of those paragraphs in Sections 120 and 300 of the proposed
restructured Code.

If not, why not?

MICPA’s Comments:

Yes, MICPA agrees.
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